
  Frontline: Single Sign-On 
 

 

Frontline Login using Single Sign On for Employees  

As an Everett Public Schools Employee, you will be able to use Single Sign-On and automatically 

login to Frontline with your EPS network login (employee id and password you chose).  This is 

the same credentials you use to log into Employee Online, district computers, and your district 

email. 

Frontline: https://login.frontlineeducation.com/sso/everettsd 

When using a district device using Google Chrome go to the “Managed Bookmarks” Frontline 

for Employees. Note: EPS  does not use a Frontline User ID. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you are using a personal device and are asked for a Frontline ID (note: EPS does not use a 

Frontline User ID). Click the link to Sign in with Organization SSO, you will be prompted for 

your  district email address, then Employee ID and Password used for logging onto a computer.  

On a personal device, the link will prompt you to enter your EPS network credentials (Employee 

ID and password).  
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